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11th September 2023 
Dear Families, 
 
Reading Books 
We are pleased to inform you that starting this week, we will be sending reading books home with your child as part 

of our ongoing efforts to nurture their love for reading and further develop their reading skills.  

You may notice that some of the books we send home may look familiar. This is because we believe in the 

importance of building upon the foundation of mastered skills. In this case, we are focusing on enhancing our 

students’ storytelling voices and fluency in the entire text. By revisiting familiar stories, we provide your child with 

the opportunity to practice and refine these critical skills. 

Repetition and practice are essential for building comprehension and competence in reading. We encourage you to 

engage with your child as they read these books at home. Encouraging them to read aloud and discuss the story can 

greatly support their development. 

Additionally, please take a moment to discuss the books during parent-teacher conferences or reach out if you have 

any questions or concerns regarding this initiative. Your partnership in your child’s education is invaluable to us.  

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing the growth and progress your child will make 

in their reading journey.  

 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Pitois, Miss Tonge, Miss Marsden and Mrs O’Neill  
 


